
 

 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 091                      Dated    5.10.2023 

To 
The Coal Secretary, 
Govt of India, 
Shastri Bhavan, 
New Delhi.  
 
Sub: Request  for appointment for resolving the Pay-conflict issue of executives in CIL, in the light of recent judgement of 

Jabalpur Highcourt 

Dear Sir, 

Our association has been bringing the issue of pay conflict   between executives and wage board employees due to 

implementation of NCWA XI vide letter nos. (i) AIACE/CENTRAL/2023/034 dt. 23-6-2023 (ii) AIACE/CENTRAL/2023/048 dt. 

24-7-2023 (iii) AIACE/CENTRAL/2023/049 dt. 25-7-2023 (iv) AIACE/CENTRAL/2023/063 dt. 16-8-2023 and (v) 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2023/076 dt. 8-9-2023. 

The decision of Jabalpur High court dated 29/8/23 on the subject has complicated the issue by way of quashing the 

implementation of NCWA XI. 

The Coal Ministry, vide recent Office memorandum vide F. No. LAIR-49018/54/2023-LAIR dated 19th September, 2023 on 

the subject of Pay conflict arising after implementation of wage agreement for workers under NCWA XI, has referred the 

issue to DPE in the light of the Court's judgment. (Copy attached as Annexure-I)  

Earlier, the DPE had already clarified it's stand by its OM No. W-02/0028/2022-DPE(WC) dated 7th July, 2023 as enclosed in 

Annexure-II.  

The trade unions have given strike call in the light of court's judgement.  

It is high time to maintain harmonious industrial relation to avoid disruption in production activities. AIACE does not want 

quashing of NCWA XI but at the same time it wants that executives should be given personal pay (PP) for offsetting the 

conflict. The CIL management should immediate form pay resolution committee for this.  

We seek a few minutes of your valuable time to interact with and assist you for resolving the issue and arriving at an 

amicable solution under the present constraints.   

It is to reiterate that, AIACE is the only association of executives of Coal India Ltd, and Singreni Collieries Company Ltd which 

is legally registered under the Trade Union Act, 1926. It has members from both WORKING and RETIRED Executives from 

coal industry and prefer to seek solution in active consultation of all concerned.  

We shall be thankful to you for granting us an appointment at the earliest in which 3-4 members representing AIACE will 

be participating. 

In anticipation of a positive response from your end for granting us an appointment, 

Thanking You, 

 

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 
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